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April 6%, 2016

Roy and Marie Mulkay
Box 240

Spedden, AB

TOA 3EO

Re: Request to access County of St. Paul Water Transmission Line
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Mulkay

| received your email requesting access to the County of St. Paul water transmission line that will run
from Spedden in Smoky Lake County to Ashmont.

The County of St. Paul considered this request at our last Public Works Committee meeting on March
22" 2016. County Council made the following resolution:

Any Smoky Lake County residents who are adjacent to the water line and want to connect to the
County of St. Paul’s water transmission fine which is located in Smoky Lake County, will be
allowed to connect providing they receive prior consent from Smoky Lake County.

That said, the County is currently negotiating an agreement with the Highway 28/63 Water Commission
that will establish a service area for the County to service with potable water. If you wish to have your
residence included in this service area, please contact Smoky Lake County to determine if they will
provide their consent.

If Smoky Lake County agrees, please ensure that the County of St. Paul is provided with a written copy of
proof of consent. The County of St. Paul will provide you with the connection requirements should you
obtain approval from Smoky Lake Council. Please note that you would be responsible for 100% of the
costs of connection to our line.

Thank you for your interest in our project.

Sincerely,

Chief Administrative Officer
C.C.  Cory Ollikka, Chief Administrative Officer, Smoky Lake County

C.C. Cory Ollikka, Manager, Highway 28/63 Regional Water Services Commission
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